
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

 Thank you for your interest in being a majorette at Montford Middle School!  I 

am so excited about the upcoming opportunities for the girls to show their spirit for 

their school. We are looking for girls who will be leaders not only in the athletic ability, 

but in sportsmanship and academics. 

 First let me say that I could not be more excited about the opportunity to 

continue the growth of the Majorette line here at Montford Middle School. As a twirler 

myself, I know how much effort and dedication go into the sport. This year will be a lot 

of work, but we are going to have a great time building the majorette line at Montford 

Middle. 

 Try-outs will be held on Thursday April 18
th
 . There will be a mandatory clinic on 

April 16
th
 from 4:30- 6:30 p.m. for students to learn two different baton tosses and a 

short dance routine. 

 Please keep in mind that the majorettes have a yearlong season and it is a large 

time commitment. We will have practice each week, various athletic events to attend 

most weeks, and occasional parades throughout the community. The majorettes will 

have the responsibility of encouraging enthusiasm in the students and fans.  

 Again, thank you for your interest in the majorette line at MMS, and I look 

forward to seeing you at try-outs! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Karen Brooks    Tiffany Ward 

Majorette Coach    Majorette Sponsor 

Montford Middle School  Montford Middle School 

 


